
Dear Parents,

In the Gospel this week through a version of the Parable of the Talents, children learned that God wants us 
to experience being loved and choose to love Him in return. During assembly we looked at how to cele-
brate the precious gifts God has given us.

Gymnastics
Congratulations to Maisie in 5A for coming 2nd in a gymnastic competition. 
Well done, Maisie! We are all so proud of you.

    Year 4 Girls Football
    On Tuesday our year 4 girls football team competed in the borough   
              football competition. The tournament was played at Mile End 5-a-side 
    pitches and there were 15 schools taking part. We were put into a group of 5  
    and had to play the other 4 schools. We managed to win 1, draw 2 and lose  
	 	 	 												1.	This	meant	that	we	finished	as	overall	runners	up	in	our	group	and	
    manged to qualify to the next stage of the competition. Unfortunately, we lost  
	 	 	 	 the	quarter	final	match	1-0	but	we	are	so	proud	of	our	girls	for	showing		 	
    fantastic behaviour and determination. Well done girls!

Y5 & Y6 Mixed Football
Last Friday we took a team of children from year 5 and 6 to Kobi Nazrul 
school to compete against them in a friendly football match. Our children 
were absolutely amazing and showcased their skills, determination and 
passion.	We	managed	to	win	the	first	game	5-0	and	won	the	second	
game 5-2. A huge well done to everyone involved!

Year 2 trip to Soanes Centre:
On Wednesday and Thursday, Year 2 went to the Soanes Centre to learn more about animals and their 
habitats.	We	had	a	walk	around	the	park	first,	exploring	the	area.	We	identified	evergreen	and	deciduous	
trees in the park and found many minibeasts in their natural environment.  After our walk we went pond 
dipping. Each group was able to catch a variety of water creatures in our nets.

It was an exciting day and we had lots of fun learning. 

Parent Governor Elections
We currently have vacancies for two parent governors. 
If you are interested in applying, please look out for 
further information on Studybugs.

Please note that Monday, 27th November 2023 is an INSET Day and school will not be open.

Have a peaceful weekend!
Blessings
Sue-Helen Steyn

St Mary & St Michael 
Catholic Primary School  

www.st-marymichael.towerhamlets.sch.uk  
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Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2
Beau Mason Abu Faiyeq Myra

Nola Emmanuel Thaiz-Milan Adrian

Mehmet Faye Tommy

Raissa George Mia
Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6
Daniel Grace Zara Florence

Aurelia Marly Saif Amber

Rose Gracie Patryk Miley

Mari Jadiel Ruby Sayra

GOLD AWARDS WINNERS

Handwriting Award Winners

 House Points - Winner 2023/24
The winning house is St Josephine with 

180 points.  
Congratulations!

   St Cyril (yellow)     St Elizabeth (green)    St Lawrence (red)    St Josephine (blue)

Attendance Autum Term 
13.11.23-17.11.23

CP 78.2%

BF 91.5%

LB 95.1%

1A 95.8%

1P 96.3%

2F 86.2%

2W 78.6%

3A 94.1%

3F 88.7%

4G 88.7%

4A 94.5%

5A 94.6%

5B 97.2%

6D 95.9%

6K 94.8%

Year 1 Year 2 Year 3

Chi-Sam Temitope Avalyn

Zikra Demi-Louise Esmae

Year 4 Year 5 Year 6

Musa Kayla Nihal

Aaron Kayden Margo

Overall 91.5%
WELL DONE 5B

Upcoming events:

Monday 27th November:   INSET Day
Tuesday 28th November:             Y1 trip to the Fire Station
Wednesday 29th November:  Advent service at 9:45 
     Y1 – Y6. Parents are welcome




